
 

27 January 2020 

Dear Mighty Earth, 

We refer to the Mighty Earth Report 20 dated October 2019 which has alleged that there were 4 hectares 

of forest were cleared in PT Citra Niaga Perkasa between May 22, 2019 and August 21, 2019. 

 

An internal investigation has been conducted and we have found that the land that was cleared belongs 

to the local community. The land clearing has been carried out by the land owner since June 2019 for 

paddy planting. 

FGV wishes to reiterate that the stop work order for FGV Kalimantan (PT Citra Niaga Perkasa and PT 

Termila Agro Abadi) remains to be in force since May 2017 and since then FGV Kalimantan has not carried 

out any land clearing except for maintenance of roads, drains and boundary trenches.  

Should you have any further queries, kindly contact Group Sustainability via email at 

sustainability@fgvholdings.com 

 

mailto:sustainability@fgvholdings.com

